

# Year 2 Newsletter

Issue 4 Fríday 5<sup>th</sup> October 2018

# Literacy

This week in Literacy we have continued looking at the story of Hansel and Gretel.

We have explored the different characters in the story and even played the role of the Wicked Witch!

This has helped us to write brilliant character descriptions.



#### **Maths**

This week in Maths we have been using known methods to continue to work out addition questions. The children have looked at the relationships between numbers and have even moved on to adding two, 2- digit numbers together.

## **Reading Reminder**

We value your support with reading and recommend 10 minutes each night is a sufficient amount of time to read and discuss the book with a family member.

#### **Harvest Week**

Thank you to everyone who made a contribution for Harvest. This week the children have been extremely busy learning about new cultures and making food to do with our chosen countries.

We hoped you enjoyed coming into class to see what the children had been learning.

We also looked at what Harvest is, and why we celebrate Harvest. The children all learnt their own poem and enjoyed performing it to friends and family.



### **Attendance**

Well done to **Fox Class** who has won the attendance award this week. Try your best to attend every day to help your class win the award!

Fox	99%
Otter	98.6%
Squirrel	97.4%
Badger	97.3%
Hedgehog	95.3%